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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Other place associated with the person: Revision of RDA 9.11 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the BL representative for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with this proposal, but 
we think, that in some cases it could be difficult to distinguish between “place of residence” and 
“significant location associated with a person” – and both can also change. Furthermore there is a 
typo on page 5 under 9.11.1.1 Scope. First line: remove the double character “a”. 
 
 
 
 


